Saratoga Vision Chinese School Weekly Announcement 12-14-2018
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1. This Friday is the last class of 2018. We will have three weeks Winter
Break (12/21,12/28, and 1/4). The school will resume on 1/11/2018. We wish
you and your family a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

2. As the end of year approaching, we would like to express our most sincere
appreciation to all the volunteers! Thanks to the school volunteer staff team.
Thanks to parents who volunteer at Snack Shack, making tea for us, and
doing yard duty! We cannot have provided a warm and quality learning
environment for the kids! Thank youl



